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Ms Tracy Bellamy

Planning Officer

Resource Assessments Planning Services
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Email: tracy.bellamy@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Bellamy

Baal Bone Coal Project Modification 2 (09_0178)
Ben Bullen Creek Modification

| refer to your email dated 13 August 2015 requesting as assessment of The
Wallerawang Collieries Pty Limited’s application for approval from the
Minister for Planning to modify the Baal Bone Colliery approval under
Sections 75W of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979.

NSW Department of Industry, Skills and Regional Development, Division of
Resources & Energy (DRE) has reviewed The Wallerawang Collieries Pty
Limited —Environmental Assessment — Ben Bullen Creek Rehabilitation dated
August 2015, and has no objections to the proposed modification.

Should you have any enquires regarding this matter please contact Peta

Johannessen, Project Officer, Royalty and Advisory Services, on
(02) 4931 6613.

Yours sincerely

rian Delany
Director Industry ination
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